B VICTORIA

30 April 2018

K. Gillies
By email: fyi-request-7698-bb691b78 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms. Gillies
Re: Request under the Official Information Act 1982
I refer to your request of 24 April 2018 where you requested the following information:

1. In the 2017 Income and Expenditure Report by NZUSA it states that the following
document: ‘Students and Depression Ration of Counselling 2009-2014’, is housed in the
New Zealand Parliamentary Library. I recently visited the New Zealand Parliamentary
Library and was told that more than just the 2009-2014 records would exist but that they
could not to show me any of these documents. Hence I am now requesting this
information from you under the OIA.

I advise that Victoria University does not hold any information in relation to this report.
Perhaps the New Zealand Union of Student Associations might possess the information
you are seeking.

I regret to advise that your request is refused under section 18(e) of the Official Information
Act 1982.

Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right, by way of complaint to an Ombudsman,
to seek investigation and review of Victoria’s refusal to release some of the information you
have requested.

Yours sincerely
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Pam Thorburn
Director, Student Academic Services.



